
 

 
 
 

 
 

19 July 2024 

 

NOTICE OF EVACUATION 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Today our school community successfully participated in an evacuation.  No threat was detected and it was 

quickly determined safe to return to business as usual. 

 

I want to reassure you that we treat the safety and welfare of your children, our students, as our highest 

priority at all times. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support of Bellbird Park SS processes.  

             

Yours sincerely, 

 

Acting Principal 

Bellbird Park SS 


